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EDITORIAL ANNOUNCEMENT

‘With this issue of Tar Hispanic AMericaN Historican
Review Mr. Dana G. Munro, Director of the School of Public
and International Affairs at Princeton University, becomes
advisory editor. He is succeeded on the regular Board of
Editors by Mr. Lewis Hanke, Director of the Hispanic
Foundation, Library of Congress. These men are distin-
guished both here and abroad as specialists in Hispanic-
American studies and it is with great satisfaction that they
are welcomed to the editorial boards of the Review.

Special numbers of this journal are occasionally planned
in order to bring together and publish the work of several
scholars upon a subject of common interest. In the present
number, which is devoted to Mexican history, no attempt has
been made to concentrate upon a limited phase of this broad
field.



